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April 19th, 2022 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Successfully Hosted His First College and 

Career Day Event for San Bernardino County High School Seniors 

San Bernardino, CA.- On Monday morning, Fifth District Supervisor Joe Baca, 
Jr. hosted his first “College and Career Day” for over 200 high school seniors 
that are a part of San Bernardino, Rialto, and Colton Joint Unified School 
Districts. The event took place at the Workforce Inland Center in San 
Bernardino and was meant to assist high school seniors explore their options 
after high school. The event had over 20 vendors that had informative and 
interactive information regarding both jobs and college education opportunities 
after high school for students who were interested in either. They were taught 
how to create a strong resume, how to dress for an interview, and even 
explore various jobs with our County Fire, Police, and EMT departments and 
dozens of other workforce departments and explore post-secondary 
opportunities. 

“Not every student knows what their future is going to look like after high 
school. Not everyone has a set plan and that is okay. But to sit and have no 
plan is what is not okay. Opportunities for personal growth in our community, 
especially in our youth are endless. I hosted this event because I wanted the 
students in our district to know there are opportunities out there for them no 
matter what they choose to do. Success after high school is possible for these 
young adults and all they must do is work hard and set their minds to any goal 
that they want to personally achieve. This event opened doors for lots of 
students in our district and let them know that our County is always right 
behind them every step of the way. We couldn’t have done it without all the 
vendors who came out to spread the word, so I thank you all for coming out to 
support our students and their future.” -Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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